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3. Private Funding. 

When I realised that my odds at getting funding were low, I turned to private funding. I believe it 
would ease the financial burden of the government greatly if you were to provide possibilities of 
private funding to young up and coming creatives. These can be not for profits, institutions and 
other such companies that would be pleased to accept submissions for private funding. If this list 
was available on Screen Australia, you would find yourself receiving far fewer submissions.  

 

4. Remove diversity boxes from funding 

I would also ask that the diversity box be removed from Screen Australia’s funding. I understand the 
reason behind this box, but it delegates me to being a ‘box to tick’ instead of a real person with real 
stories. It also perpetuates tokenism as it encourages Caucasian writers to write south Asian 
characters without consultants ,and then actors like myself are forced to play inauthentic characters, 
which we can’t speak up about in fear of losing our jobs. It’s a terrible cycle and I would ask that 
authenticity be taken into consideration when deciding on funding, not just the number of diverse 
characters. In addition, a possible idea of low-level funding for new creatives with diverse stories 
could be created. This way, better representation would be available in Australian screens. 

 

As people of colour, we are aware of other people of colour in the industry and with greater lower 
level funding initiatives, we would easily be able to boost each other up to a point where we share 
greater foothold in the industry.  

 

As a person of colour, who is struggling in the current landscape of the arts in Australia, I am grateful 
that the Government has taken the time to consider the arts in this pandemic. In my view, if there 
was a comprehensive cultural policy on the arts, it should be authentic, and allow for organic, long-
term change. This can be done by simply boosting creative voices behind the scenes to allow for 
better representation from culturally diverse people. We have a plethora of stories to tell, but no 
space in funding, or media in Australia to put it. Please consider creating new funding pathways 
specifically for culturally diverse storytellers, most of us are unknown, and we find ourselves feeling 
like unwanted outsiders in an industry that has effectively made us a box to tick.  

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read through this list of submissions. I hope to see some 
valuable changes in the future. 

 

Kindest Regards, 
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